
Dear Kindergartener,

I can’t believe that the first day of school is right 
around the corner. I am so excited to meet you! My name is 
Mrs. O’Brien, and I will be your teacher this year. When I am 
not in school, my favorite things to do are read, write, travel, 
Irish dance and spend time with my family and friends. My 
favorite foods are coffee ice cream and chocolate chip 
cookies. I love to watch football and basketball. I also have a 
new puppy who I am so excited to tell you all about! I can’t 
wait to learn all about you, too! 

We are going to have the best year ever. We will 
play and make new friends, read stories, sing songs, explore 
and learn, and discover new things every single day! 

During the next few weeks, I will be getting our 
classroom ready for you! I am excited to set everything up, 
but I am most excited to share the room with you. I have a 
feeling you are going to love it! 

I hope that I will see you very soon at Kindergarten 
Orientation. We have an exciting day planned for you! Until 
then, have a great rest of the summer. I can’t wait to hear 
about all the fun you’ve been having. 

See you soon!
Your New Teacher, 

Mrs. O’Brien

Welcome to Kindergarten


